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SUMMARY

Digest: Tells a person that makes drugs and offers help in paying for the drugs to report to a state
agency the number of people who used the help the person offered. Tells the person to do the
report even if the price of the drug did not go up. (Flesch Readability Score: 74.9).

Requires prescription drug manufacturers to report to the Department of Consumer and Business
Services the total number of consumers to which the manufacturer offered a patient assistance
program who participated in the program, notwithstanding any increase in the price of the
prescription drug for which the manufacturer offered the program.
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